
Opening of the new site in Viersen 

As planned, and just in time for the New Year the APD Schlauchtechnik GmbH was able to move into its 

new company headquarter in the industrial area of Mackenstein Nord in Viersen. The construction, as 

well as any logistical challenges brought about by the move proved to be a smooth process. Within 14 

days over 400 truckloads containing 135,000 boxes, hose rings and containers, 8,000 pallets and over 20 

production lines were transported to the new location of Viersen, set up and installed. Whilst the 

machines are already back to running full speed even more production lines are under construction.  

At the previous site in the nearby area of Schwalmtal-Waldniel the need for more space increasingly 

surfaced with the constant reach of full production capacity. Manager Roland Skowronek is therefore 

especially pleased to see new possibilities arising from the change: “17,000 square meters offer us the 

necessary space expand our production and storage capacities, thus eventually allowing even faster and 

better delivery to our customers.” Alongside increased production capacity the new logistic center lets 

the company further expand into new sales areas. 

 "Our building combines production, warehouse and office space thus offering room for more than 100 

employees, as well as enough opportunities for further growth. Above all, the spacious, light-filled office 

space and modern equipped workstations create a pleasant ambience and working atmosphere, "explains 

Maik Lasarzik, CFO of the Schauenburg Hose Technology Group. 

Founded in 1972 APD Schlauchtechnik GmbH has been a part of the Schauenburg Group since mid-2015. 

The new headquarter has focused on the production and distribution of plastic spiral and fabric hoses as 

well as all common hose coupling systems. 


